
Dr. Mwenje High School students paid a visit to the Department of Environmental and Biosystems 
Engineering on 6th February, 2015. The students were welcomed by chief Technologist, Mr. G. E. 
Chweya on behalf of the Department Chairman. The aim of the visit was to learn practically how to 
operate agricultural farm machineries 


